
 

 

  I remember getting into the backseat of my Momôs car when I was very young.         
Suddenly, I felt a shooting pain in my hand. I can still feel it today. My Mom had slammed the car door 
on my hand! Fortunately, I wasnôt injured, but one thing I can say is: I didnôt see that coming! Iôm sure 
we can all agree that 2020 has been a little bit like that! 
 I want to thank everyone for doing their part in helping us stay connected with each other and 
with our Lord through this time. Thanks also for being faithful in your stewardship. We are doing much 
better financially than a lot of churches (and businesses) I have heard of. Your commitment to helping 
us pay the bills, but also supporting our mission and our mission partners has been amazing! Praise 
God! Please keep it up! I also have been impressed by all the creative ways you are helping us minister 
in our community despite the challenges we are facing. It looks like this ñnew normalò will continue for 
a while longer, but we will also continue being the church. 
 Iôve been reading a lot in Acts lately. The early church faced much different challenges, but they 
all did the same thing. They pressed on in faith. God used their efforts and their faith to grow His 
church. He is doing the same today. 
 
Stay safe and keep the faith! 

Pastor Drew  

Philippians 1:3-6 

NEWS 
October 2020 

Pastor Drewôs Views:  I Didnôt See THAT Coming! Did you? 

Website: www.fpcgriffin.org 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/

Upcoming Events at FPC 

November 8:   Stewardship Sunday (pledge cards will be mailed 
    soon)  
      Veterans Day Sunday  
 

November 15: Operation Christmas Child Dedication (our goal is 
   100 boxes! We encourage you to use the online 
   option, but let us know how many boxes you    
   purchase to add to our count!  
 

November 22: Virtual Community Thanksgiving Service 
 

November 29:  First Sunday of Advent  
 
Note: The Kirkinô oô the Tartan has been postponed until 
Spring. 

http://www.fpcgriffin.org
http://www.facebook.com/FPCGriffin


Mission, Outreach, & Evangelism 
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Jesus said ñGoò, so letôs GO! Here are some opportunities to serve together 
with unconditional ñagapeò love (sign ups in the Narthex or just call the 
church office): 

Abundant Life Soup  
Kitchen 

 

The soup kitchen is open again, 
but only serving brown bag 
lunches that the folks pick up. I 
hope that we can get back again 
soon. Iôll keep you posted! 

Spalding Samaritans for Utility Assistance 
 

Did you know that Spalding Samaritans will assist with up to $200 (once every 13 months) for an-
yone you know who is behind on their utility bill? Spalding Samaritans is located at 412 W. Slaton 
Avenue in Griffin, GA. Itôs in the building across from St. Georgeôs Episcopal church off 10th 
Street. Itôs in the same building as the food pantry and Hope Health Clinic. 

Virtual School at FPC! 
 

We have been serving over 20 kids and 
their families during the pandemic by 
hosting a virtual school in the Activities 
Center. This lets parents go to work and 
the kids have a good internet connection 
(thanks Ed Springer, Jr.!). Hannah has 
been leading a chapel on Fridays and an 
after school program on Tuesdays.  
Seven of the kids have given their lives 
to Jesus! Praise God. The school ends on 
10/16, but the relationships will last a 

lifetime! 

Back the Blue 
 

Back the Blue has served free 
coffee and a Chick-fil-a biscuits 
to first responders since August 
of 2019. This is a monthly  
ministry on the 2nd Tuesday at 

8:30 a.m.     

Quotes from one of our mission partners: 
 

ñWe just wanted to thank all of you who contributed to any of those needs- itôs truly been an outpouring of 
love! We are so very grateful and appreciative! The kids have all what they needed to start school, shoes, 
and books and everything. Ellie said she thinks she has about 20 boxes that weigh between 70 and 100 
pounds each!! She said people have sent amazing things to us!!!ò ï Doug and Roberta Moore (River of 
Life Romania)  

Partnership with  
Stepping Stones School 

 

Stepping Stones is a faith-
based, non-profit school across 
the street from FPC off Futral 
Road. We are now officially 
partnered with them to reach 
more kids and families in our 

community.  

Pastor Drew will be leading a new members class in October. If you or someone you know 
would like to join the church as an active member, give him a call! 
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Jane Gaston 
1809 Maple Drive 
Griffin, GA  30224 

 
Ione Kelly 

3223 Newnan Rd., P-9 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Donna Krepps 
1705 Oak Knoll Road 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 
Marty Lang 

201 Crosstown Drive 
Peachtree City, GA  30269 

 
Anne Mixon 

Brightmoor Assisted Living  
3223 Newnan Rd. 
Griffin, GA  30223 

 
 
 
 

Here is a list of our members who are not able to get out and about.   
Remember them in your prayers, send them a card, give them a call, drop by to visit.   

Letôs donôt forget them! 

Michael & Maggie Rockholt 
1211 Pebble rock Road 
Hampton, GA  30228 

 
Richard Turner 
929 Springer Drive 
Griffin, GA  30224 

Remember our shut-ins.   
Send a ñThinking About Youò card or note.    

Our church is currently giving to 8 local ministries and 6 International ministries and to Thornwell 
Children's Home in Clinton S.C.  Listed below are the percentages from our offerings that go to each 

ministry: 
 
5 Loaves and 2 Fish Food Pantry  7%       
Habitat for Humanity, Griffin  7%               
Christian Women's Center  7%                    
Spalding Samaritans                           7% 
Young Life                          5%              
Young Lives                                       5% 
Rushton's Hope                                   7% 
Backpack food 4 Kids                         7% 
Thornwell Home                                 5% 
Serge - George Mixon                        15%  
Cru - Ralph Elliott                               3% 
Frontier Fellowship - Cody Watson    7% 
International Messengers     5% 
Mission Hope                                       7% 
Emily Ellingï God Town                     4% 
Special purpose                                    4% 

 
 

We hope to be giving you information about each of these ministries in the coming months. 



Congregational Care 
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GOOD NEWS.  GREAT JOY. 
 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD ï SHOEBOX TIME IS NEAR!! 
NATIONAL COLLECTION WEEK IS NOVEMBER 16-23 

 

DEDICATION SUNDAY IS NOVEMBER 15 
 

GOAL:  100 BOXES (2 PER FAMILY) 
 
YOUR SHOEBOX CAN GO WHERE MISSIONARIES CANôT AND PREPARATIONS ARE 
FULL SPEED AHEAD TO DELIVER GIFT-FILLED BOXES TO MILLIONS OF CHILDREN. 

 
PUT INTO ACTION PASTOR DREWôS ñBLESS YOUò CHALLENGE.  PACK A SHOEBOX 
(OR TWO) TO SHARE THE MESSAGE OF GODôS LOVE.  IF YOU ARE NOT ABLE TO 

SHOP FOR GIFTS, CONSIDER ñBUILD A SHOEBOX ONLINEò.  GO TO 

ǿǿǿΦǎŀƳŀǊƛǘŀƴǎǇǳǊǎŜΦƻǊƎκƻŎŎ 
 
MOST IMPORTANTLY, PRAY FOR THE CHILDREN WHO WILL RECEIVE YOUR GIFTS.   

 
PRE-PRINTED CARDBOARD SHOEBOXES ARE AVAILABLE AT CHURCH; 

STANDARD SIZE SHOEBOXES MAY BE USED; OR, 
 BUILD A SHOEBOX ONLINE! 

NEW THIS YEAR:  EACH ñHOW TO PACK A SHOEBOXò BROCHURE COMES WITH A 
POSTAGE-PAID ENVELOPE THAT ALLOWS SHOEBOX PACKERS TO MAIL IN THEIR 

$9/BOX DONATIONΦ 
 

IF YOU BUILD A SHOEBOX (OR SHOEBOXES) ONLINE,  
PLEASE NOTIFY THE CHURCH OFFICE OR DEBBIE HAMMOND TO GET AN ACCU-

RATE COUNT 
 

QUESTIONS:  CONTACT DEBBIE HAMMOND 
 

THANK YOU!!! 
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Recent Events at FPC 
Camille Berry turns 100! 

Virtual  
Learning has 
fun outdoors at 
FPC too! 

Caylee & 
Justin get 
married! 

http://www.samaritanspurse.org/occ

